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This may be the last newsletter. We are no longer having regular meetings, because of lack of
interest. However, we may get together some months in Golden Park in Tyler. Please call or email
(see below) if you're interested.

Never give up, there’s rainbows

Mark Lloyd, president                   903-657-9438
Shirla Whittaker, vice president    903-593-3885
Mary Mathison, secretary
ETDBG@notstupid.us
web: http://notstupid.us/ETDBG

I put these lights out on Black Friday.


